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09 September 2024 

Private Individual 

Via Email:  

Dear Private Individual

Official information request for food service outlets in the Westland District 

I refer to your official information request dated 26 August 2024 for food service outlets in the 

Westland District. 

You have asked for the numbers of the following types of Food Service Outlets: 

Cafes 21 Function Caterers – excl food trucks 3 

Restaurants 18 Function Centres 0 

4 & 5 Star Hotels 9 Private Hospitals 0 

1 – 3 Star Hotels 6 Public Hospitals 0 

Motels – that serve food & beverages 0 Nursing Homes 0 

Clubs 1 Private Schools 0 

QST – Quick Serve Takeaway 38 Public Schools 0 

Pubs 10 Childcare – excluding Family daycare 1 

There is no charge in supplying this information to you. 

Council has adopted a Proactive Release Policy and accordingly may publish LGOIMA responses on 
the Council Website at https://www.westlanddc.govt.nz/lgoima-responses.  The collection and use of 
personal information by the Westland District Council is regulated by the Privacy Act 2020. Westland 
District Council's Privacy Statement is available on our website here

If you wish to discuss this decision with us, please feel free to contact Mary-anne Bell, Business Analyst 

at LGOIMA@westlanddc.govt.nz, 03 756 9091.

Sincerely, 

Scott Baxendale | Acting Chief Executive 

SB/MB


